
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

September 20, 2016 

 

 

Via E-Filing System 

 

 

Re: Case No. 16-0710-TP-TRF) 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Cox Ohio Telcom, LLC withdraws its September 1, 2016 tariff filing.  PUCO Confirmation 

Number: 6f5ee952-9877-4ee2-b816-16fd94fa4a61. 

 

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.  Please contact me if you have 

questions regarding the tariff revisions. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cox Ohio Telcom, LLC 

 

 

 

Martin Corcoran 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

404 269-5556 

Martin.corcoran@cox.com 

 

Cox Communications 
6205-B Peachtree Dunwoody Rd., FL 16 
Atlanta, GA  30328 

mailto:Martin.corcoran@cox.com


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

9/20/2016 3:49:52 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-0710-TP-TRF

Summary: Tariff Withdrawal of tariff filing on September 1, 2016 due to an improper filing
process. electronically filed by Mr. Martin J. Corcoran on behalf of Cox Ohio Telcom, LLC


